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In Support of Kids at Connecticut Children's Medical Center!

friday, December 8 
Students and Staff of Coventry Schools are invited to wear their PJs to school
In honor of kids at CCMC. Thousands of children each year spend days, weeks,

or longer In PJs at the hospital while receiving care. 
PJ Day for the Kids will show our support for these brave kids!

Wear your PJs and make an optional donation of 
$1 or more

We are also collecting donations of new toys, stuffed animals, and blankets. 
Donations will be collected at school on December 8 

The fun will continue at the PJ Day Movie Night at The Veterans Memorial
Auditorium at Coventry High School. Admission is $2 per person or $5 per

family. Doors open at 6:00 to preview raffle Items. Showtime Is at 7pm featuring
Frosty the Snowman.  Pizza and concessions will also be available for purchase. 

For more Information and to locate your team/school online visit:
give.connecticutchildrens.org/pjday

Checks can be made to "Connecticut Children's Medical Center Foundation." 
All proceeds benefit the Center for Cancer and Blood Disorders at CCMC.

Appropriate attire for school/weather required. No slippers for safety, please.


